Australian Government

Department of Health and Ageing

Dr Ian Holland
A/g Secretary
Senate Community Affairs Committee

Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2066

Dear Dr Hollandl

Request for Amendment to Evidence Provided at Additional Estimates Hearing,
15 February 2012: Qutcome 5

I am writing to correct a statement that [ made at the Additional Estimates of the Senate
Community Affairs Committee on 15 February 2012.

Senator Fierravanti-Wells made a statement as follows:

“We have already that and the table that was provided on GP Super Clinics on the eve of
estimates.”

My response was as follows:

“The table was there, but [ think the table was correct up to January and there has been an
additional three that have come on stream since then.”

It has been brought to my notice that the response should now be amended as follows
(changes are underlined):

“The table was there, but I think the table was correct up to January and there has been an
additional two that have come on stream since then.”

Yours sincerely

72~ -

Mark Booth
First Assistant Secretary
Primary and Ambulatory Care Division
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